
Rotary Club of Everett, MA
March 11, 2010
     The Gears
Present: Janet, Rich A., Rosemary, Judy, Dick O., Tyler, Ann, Bobby, Chris, Michael. Chrissy
Rich A. led the meeting.  It was a "family" gathering, no fines, and lots of laughs.
Thank you to Des and the culinary students for a delicious "French Cuisine" lunch.  

Bowl-A-Thon: Michael reported that there are already fifteen teams signed up and both the welcome sign and DJ sponsorship have been purchased.  Thank you to Eagle Bank for purchasing the Welcome sponsorship, and Everett Cooperative for sponsoring the DJ. 

Since the Bowl-A-Thon has a "Disco" theme, there was a lot of discussion regarding the naming of some of the teams.  Bobby's knowledge of music certainly helped. 

Rich Adams nominated Lou to dress as Barry White. Now we all know that Barry White was the original "love man."

Some of the Rotary "guys" are thinking of dressing as the Village People. 
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Let's guess who from our "fellow" Rotarians should dress as the cowboy, construction worker, etc. 
As Club members joined tables to sit at one large table, the discussion was very lively.  Our newest member Chris sat quietly, taking it all in.  Hopefully, he'll be back next week.

Please consider getting a bowling team together and sponsoring a lane.  

Next week's speaker is Sal DiDomenico, a member of Everett's Common Council, who is running for State Senate. Please make every effort to attend.

See you next week!

